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Welcome to Art!

Dear Parents,

As one of the newest members of the Monroe City R-1 faculty, I would like to introduce myself. My name is Sarah Minor, I am a native of Monroe City and an alumni of Monroe City R-1 High School. I received my bachelor of fine arts degree in 1995 from Columbia College. I am currently pursuing my masters degree in teaching from the same institution.

This is my first year teaching and I’m thrilled to get started! I have always been passionate about the arts. After working over 10 years in the public affairs and advertising field as a graphic designer and illustrator, I chose to change gears and pursue teaching visual art. I am very enthusiastic about sharing my passion for the arts with your child. Together, we will explore ways to express creativity, learn to appreciate art and its influence and learn to share our work with others.

Attached you will find the course syllabus for your child. Please read through, sign and send it sback to me. If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sarah Minor 

Art 7th – 12th 

